
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Sheltered, Inc. Corrects the Record on Recent News-Sun Report 
 
Springfield, OH, Aug. 12, 2024 -- The Springfield News-Sun’s recent report “Clark County pulls 
funding after homeless shelter closes, calls issue sickening," contained many inaccuracies 
regarding Sheltered, Inc..  In particular, the article quoted a County official as stating that funding 
could not be given to Sheltered due to pending litigation.  This statement is inaccurate.  There is 
currently no litigation pending between the County and Sheltered and, in fact, Sheltered and the 
County are actively working to amicably and efficiently resolve any dispute that may exist between 
them. 
 
Sheltered would also like to note that it was  one of the first to respond to calls at 9:16 a.m. on 
Tuesday, August 6, 2024, to assist with displaced persons from the City’s sudden closure of the 
Executive Inn shelter; transitioning affected individuals into alternative shelters as needed and 
physically assisting with their move. 
 
Sheltered remains devoted to its mission and will continue to serve the underprivileged and those 
facing homelessness in Clark County to the best of its ability.  
 
Please contact Nashea Davis at 937-323-5601 for comment on this release. 
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